
Auckland Unitary Plan
Notice of decision made on 
submissions to Proposed Plan 
Change 71 to the Auckland 
Unitary Plan (Operative in Part) 
and proposed Plan Modification 14 
to the Auckland Council District 
Plan - Hauraki Gulf Islands Section

The decision on submissions to the PC 
71 and PM 14 - NPS-UD Removal of Car 
Parking Minimums - Consequential Technical 
Amendments has been made and a letter 
has been sent to the submitters concerned.

A copy of the decision report can be  
viewed on the council website at  
www.aucklandcouncil.govt.nz/planchanges 
and scroll to the required plan change.

A copy can also be obtained by emailing 
unitaryplan@aucklandcouncil.govt.nz

Date 26/01/2023

Find out more: phone 09 301 0101  
or visit aucklandcouncil.govt.nz


